
GREATER GRANVILLE 

 
16625 S Desert Foothills Pkwy 

Phoenix, AZ 85048 
Ph: 480.759.4945 
Fax: 480.759.8683 

GreaterGranville@WeAreVision.com 

Next Meeting: 
Monday, 

June 27th, 2022 
 

Meetings are currently being 

held via Zoom at 6pm. All 

owners are welcome to join 

the virtual meetings. For         

updated meeting schedules 

and login information, visit 

the community website at                                         

WeAreVision.com/GRT. 

 
 An executive session will follow 

the open session. The executive 

session shall be a closed            

meeting pursuant to ARS §33-

1248/33-1804(A)(3) and (5).  

THERE IS NO DOG WASTE PICK-UP FAIRY! 

Not picking up after pets used to be the #1 complaint a 

couple of years ago, now it is the #1 complaint in the    

community again! Please pick up after your pets. As a pet 

owner, keeping pets leashed and picking up the waste is 

the law. Anyone walking a pet, regardless of age, is               

responsible for controlling that pet and picking up the pet’s 

waste. The penalty for either of these violations is an             

immediate $50.00 fine. 
 

VEHICLES 

Residents, we would like to remind you that any tent-trailer, 

camper trailer, storage hauler, or empty trailers are not 

permitted anywhere on the private property of Greater 

Granville. They are allowed only inside a garage entirely 

out of view. Parking areas and spaces are only to be used 

by the residents and short-term visiting guests for any             

registered and operating vehicles. Thank you to those who 

no longer idle their vehicle near residences. Also, it may be 

fun to drive a loud car, but it is actually against the CCRs to 

have noisy vehicles. Please do not back up close to           

residential buildings and start these loud vehicles close to 

the residences. 

 
VENDOR COOPERATION 

Please continue to help vendors get their work done faster 

and finish the much needed projects by allowing vendors          

access to clean, clutter-free yards. Take a look. Put unused 

items in the shed. Keep personal things off the buildings 

and out of the common areas. Clean up trash and pet 

waste in the rear yards. Vendors may need to block off 

parking spaces and areas around buildings as the final 

phase of the painting project begins. Not parking in or 

walking through barriers is for the safety of yourself and 

your vehicles. 

 

Do you need a copy of the Rules and Regulations updated 

in  August  2020? P lease emai l  Don at                                     

DAdkins@wearevision.com for assistance. You can also 

view them online by visiting our website at                               

WeAreVision.com/GRT.  
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